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Work Underway on Seneca Sewer Project 
(KNZA)--Work is underway on a $1.5 million sewer rehabilitation project in
Seneca.

Beginning Monday ( October 9th), Midland Contractors, of Kearney, Nebraska,
started the Cured-In-Place pipe lining in the sewer mains.

According to a news release from the city, customers will be notified with a door
hanger or a personal knock on the door when work is being done in their area.
The work will require that the water be shutoff to households.

The city says customers need to make sure all drainline traps have water in them,
which will keep the smell of sewer gases and resin out of their house.

Customers who experience the sewer gas smell, should open the windows to air
out their home.   Also the city says residents don’t need to flush water down the
drains during the installation process.

The water will be shut off about 4 hours for each block of installation.  

Those with questions should contact the city shop at 336-3557 or City
Superintendent Brian Rusche at 294-1388.
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